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Therriault, John

I Support Protecting Aquatic Life in the Chicago River (R2008-009 (D)

Hllinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

| support strong aquatic life standards for the Chicago River.

The Chicago River provides recreational enjoyment and economic vitality for the people of Chicago. It is critical to keep it
clean and safe for people and part of that means keeping it clean and safe for fish and other aquatic life. We can help

protect the Chicago River for fish and wildlife by adopting strong aquatic life standards and by adopting measures such
as dam removal, fish hotels and other measures.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jim Lamb
621 Dalton Pi

Northbrook, IL 60062-3905

(847) 272-4834



